
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

10th February 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
This half term marks the midpoint of the academic year and I’ve been reflecting this week on just 
how far the pupils have come since September. It’s so good to see so much progress as well as 
such happy pupils. Your child’s PLP targets are with this letter to share some of their 
achievements this term.  

Harriet came to visit this week with her new baby. They are both really well and Harriet says hello.  

We said a big thank you to Rachel this week. She has done a great job as our interim assistant 
head. We are really pleased we are not saying goodbye as she will be with us every Thursday 
after half term.  

The next half term marks a change for the trust and for Spa Camberwell as we welcome Ricardo 
Hylton as the new head of school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Ricardo Hylton: Head of School  

You will get to know Ricardo quickly if you bring your child to school as you will see him at the 
gates each day.  

There will be a coffee morning for each key stage in the next half term. These will be a chance for 
you to spend time together, meet Ricardo and to let us know any suggestions you have for future 
parent / carer meetings.  

The dates are below: 

22nd February - 9.45 KS1 

1st March - 9.45 KS2 

8th March - 9.45 KS3 

 
I wish you all a restful half term and I will see you back at school on Monday February 20th.  

 
Best wishes,  

  

 

Steph Lea  

Executive Headteacher 


